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April 16, 2021

The Part Works

Attn: Katie Parris

2900 4th Ave South
Seattle, WA. 98027
katie@thepartworks.com

The KCDA Board of Directors, at their April 15, 2021 meeting, approved the extension #1 of
contract Plumbing Supplies # 20-245. Terms and conditions will remain as originally
awarded. Pricing in effect at time of renewal will carry over into the contract extension.
This contract extension will begin on May 1, 2021 and run through April 30, 2022.

Please acknowledge receipt of this contract extension by signing below and returning by
April 23, 2021 to:

Julie Harris jharris@keda.org
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